

Friday, September 19, 2025

Dear Bristol Families.

Please review the important upcoming announcements compiled by Bristol's Administrative Team.

## **Important Upcoming Events:**

- Upcoming PTO Fundraisers to support our Renegade staff and students:
  - Saturday, September 20: Celebrate the Grand Opening at Thompson Adventure Farm with other Bristol families. Use the specific link below and select Bristol School Fall Festival General Admission when purchasing tickets online or mention Bristol at the gate. Thompson Tix
  - Sunday, September 28: Need to decorate for fall or looking to grab some vegetables? Stop by the Meyer Family Farm Stand to look around and shop. Make sure to mention Bristol at checkout.
- 9/22/2025: NO SCHOOL: Teacher professional learning day
- 09/25/2025: Picture Day: Order pictures online at https://orders.schoolandsportpics.com/ordering. Use the drop-down menu to select your school name.
- 9/26/2025: 4K Only- No School!
- 10/12/2025: Westosha Central Cheer Clinic for 8th Grade Students: The Westosha Central Cheer program will host an annual clinic on Sunday, October 12th, as a fundraiser for competition season. This is a perfect opportunity for all ages to learn the fundamental cheerleading skills and techniques, including jumps, motions, sideline cheers, dance, stunting, and tumbling, giving the high school athletes leadership experience while raising funds for the competition season. Lunch and snacks will be provided. Participants will receive a bow at the clinic. Click here to register.

## **Important Reminders:**

- 6th-8th Grade Bristol Girls Basketball: The Renegades girls basketball season is right around the corner. 6th-8th grade families should expect an email to sign up beginning September 22nd. The window for sign-ups lasts through October 3rd. Go Renegades!
- ARRIVAL AND DISMISSAL

Parents and students please only use marked crosswalks at arrival and dismissal. Please wait for the crossing guard to motion that it is safe for you to cross. Our goal is to ensure everyone's safety.

We have noticed some parents are parking in our handicap-designated spots without the proper license plate or placard. These spaces are reserved by law for individuals who require them. We appreciate your cooperation in keeping Bristol school accessible and respectful for all members of our school community.

- **REMINDER! Act 20 Early Literacy Screenings:** Beginning the week of 9/15 through mid-October, we will be administering early literacy screenings for students in 4K-3rd grade. After the screening, families will be notified of their child's progress in specific areas of early literacy.
- **REMINDER!** School Counseling Dept. Resources: September is Suicide Prevention Month: Please help raise awareness about the actions we can all take to prevent suicide. Mental wellness is important at all times and all year long. Please be there for each other, know the signs, reach out, raise awareness, and share resources. If you or someone you know is in an emergency, call 911. For more information: 988

  Suicide & Crisis Lifeline Prevention Month
- For Lifeline support call or text 988 or chat 988lifeline.org or text <u>HOPELINE</u> to 741741
- Additional Resources & Crisis Contact Info: Information provided is not intended to substitute emergency personnel or professional
  assistance or supervision by mental health professionals. Please consult with qualified professionals directly.
- Quick Links changes: Our quick links, usually listed at the end of each WAU, are now listed on our <a href="https://example.com/homepage">homepage</a> under Quick Links near the top right, along with links for Skyward, the menu, event calendar, athletics, and E-funds.